
 

  

5th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Apprenticeships Unlocked Event 8th February 2023. 

The Apprenticeships Unlocked Event will take place on the 8th of February from 4-7pm, at AFC 

Bournemouth.  This event is free and is a way to find out about the range of Apprenticeship 

opportunities available through BPC, meet leading local employers and apprentices.  

Students are invited to go and along to talk to apprenticeship teams and find out how to 

apply.   

Apprenticeships are a great way to gain industry experience and study towards a nationally 

recognised qualification, while earning a wage.  

Some of the businesses attending include; Sunseeker, NHS, Marsham Court, Superior Seals, 

Hobourne, amongst many others. 

To book your tickets to attend the event please go to:  www.thecollege.co.uk/unlocked  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Hayley Richley 

Principal  

 

http://www.thecollege.co.uk/unlocked

